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Well done to all the boys and girls who 
participated in the Parents Association 

School Marathon. Sixth class are pictured 
beside the clock showing the time set by 

the whole school.  
A huge well done to Ms. Lennon, Ms. Howard 
and the Active Schools Committee on gain-

ing our second Active Schools Flag. 

 
We were  

delighted to be 
visited by players 

of the Meath 
Men’s Hurling 
team and the 

Christy Ring cup. 
Meath defeated 
Derry in the final 
in Croke Park at 
the beginning of 

June. 



All the boys and girls had great fun on their school tours! 

We had great fun on Sports Day. Thanks to the Parents Association for the ice-cream! 


